
Frog Walk Tuesdays 

 March 28
th

 – July 18
th

 2017 
 

For each Tuesday evening, come to the KVR 

for a short “frog walk” to participate in the 

Single Wetland Frog Phenology Study. Meet 

and park at the south gate of the Old Hwy 131 

Trail, starting 15 minutes after sunset. We 

will walk to the ponds just north of Bridge 18 

to hear and identify the species of frogs 

present. Additional night sounds may be heard at no extra charge. 
 

Total walking distance is 0.5 mile and event should not last more than an hour. 

Attendance is free and open to anyone interested in hearing and identifying frog calls, or 

anyone else who might want to take a short walk with people who are interested in 

hearing and identifying frog calls. No registration is required. Fun for all ages.  Walk 

cancelations will occur only for heavy rains and/or thunderstorms; a light rain is ideal for 

frogging. For more information, contact Ben at KVR office (608) 625-2960 or email 

ben.johnston@wisconsin.gov 
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